
 

 

 

Riga, December 21, 2018 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

According to the provisions of Commercial Law, we hereby inform that a decision has been 

adopted to reorganize SIA “ZetCOM”, registration No. 40003582107, legal address Ropažu 

iela 6, Riga, LV-1039, hereinafter – ZetCOM, by way of merging it into “Latvijas Mobilais 

Telefons” SIA, registration No. 50003050931, legal address Ropažu iela 6, Riga, LV-1039, 

hereinafter – LMT.   

The purpose of the merger is to improve experience of ZetCOM clients by expanding the 

range of mobile data services and equipment available to them, as well as providing a more 

varied services in line with industry trends. The gradual inclusion of ZetCOM’s functions in 

LMT infrastructure has continued since 2010 when LMT purchased 100% of shares in 

ZetCOM. ZetCOM has already used mobile infrastructure of LMT to provide services to its 

clients. 

At the moment, nothing changes for both the clients and partners, and cooperation continues 

as usual. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at your earliest 

convenience or writing to e-mail zetcom@lmt.lv 

Claims should be submitted by 31 January 2019 (inclusive). Claims to be submitted at: 

Ropažu iela 6, Riga, LV-1039. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
President 
 
Chairmen of the Management Board       Juris Binde 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
Member of the Management Board                 Alfs Janevics 
 


